
Jan & Patti’s Update 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Board Meeting for September has been changed from a 
live meeting to being on Webex.  Please refer to the 
website:  www.lasolanaliving.com for logging in details.  
Starting October Board Meetings will be at the 
Clubhouse.  Unfortunately, once the Board Meetings go 
live Webex will dissolve.   

 

Board Meeting 

September 14th – 10:00 am 

Webex 

http://www.lasolanaliving.com/


 

Board Chat – September 9th – 10:00 am and 7:00 pm 
Board Workshop – September 16th – 10:00 am 

Remember Board Chat and Workshop are in person at 
the Clubhouse – see you all there! 

 

 
The Board will like everyone to know that Larry Truett, 
your Board Secretary recently had a cardiac event and is 
currently on medical leave from the Board.  Larry wanted 
everyone to know that he is doing well and is adjusting to 
his new lifestyle.  If you need assistance please contact 
the Office Coordinators, Patti and Susie and they will 
help you in anyway they can.   

 

 


